
Getting things done – Blackness Road
#dundeewestend

Residents have complained about a loose manhole cover on Blackness Road, just
east of the junction with Blackness Street.

It is very noisy when vehicles pass over it and I raised this with Scottish
Water, whose cover it is.

I am pleased to say I have now received the following helpful feedback :

“I have been able to find out that the work to replace the noisy
manhole on Blackness Road is scheduled to be carried out on 2nd
March.”
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